
Hi,
As a longtime Manly business owner, Corso property owner and resident of Manly I thoroughly 
support the application by Hugo’s to extend the usage of the outside deck adjacent to the 
Hugo’s restaurant on Manly Wharf. 
I feel it ads to an already established exciting dining experience that myself, my friends and 
Manly locals and visitors enjoy. 
They are a professional company that provides excellent service that helps promote Manly as 
a quality tourist destination and adhere to all the rules and regulations expected of a restaurant 
of their notoriety. It is certainly world class.
I have no hesitation supporting this application.

Regards,
Mark Eymes
0414677310
Manly Marketplace 
63 The Corso,
Manly NSW
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